










From: David Lee Colglazier
To: Jim Tirabassi
Cc: Laura Gandia
Subject: ZBA Meeting
Date: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 11:57:02 AM

Dear Mr. Tirabassi,

I am writing to you as clerk of the ZBA with regards to: 

CASE NO. 2/20/19-1: Request for a variance from LZO 7.7.E.3 to allow an illuminated LED
changeable electronic message board sign that is otherwise prohibited, 66 Nashua Road, Map
7 Lot 40-4, Zoned C-I, The Matarozzo Family Trust (Owner) and Speedway, LLC (Applicant)

I am not in favor of allowing any electronic message board  at this location in support of the
regulations prohibiting such a device. I think that any type of message board or reader board is
contrary to the Town’s restriction on such devices. 

In other communities I find them to be distracting because of their brilliance at night. They
often have distorted or inappropriate colors to make them distracting. Sometimes one finds
fast changing text, colors and scenes that I find to be ugly and cheap.

I can ask that you allow, by variance, the use of LED (light emitting diode) numbers on fuel
pumps and on an overhead sign. There is an example of that use at another fuel station in the
immediate area.

Also, I would request that the LED number information can only be changed at a maximum of
twice per day. A further restriction would be that the LED numbers would work at a constant
color. 

Thank you for your consideration.

David Lee Colglazier
6 Moulton

---------------------------------------
David Lee Colglazier
6 Moulton Drive
Londonderry, NH 03053
---------------------------------
603-425-1929
dlc@meganet.net
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